
 

July 9, 2003 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 15, 2015      DRAFT 
 
Name 
Address 
City 
 
Dear: 
 
I’d like to extend my congratulations to you on filing your Declaration of Candidacy for Position 
(#2 #3 or 5) on the Snoqualmie Valley School District Board of Directors.  Your interest in 
serving our community and the children of the Valley in this manner is commendable. 
 
If you have questions or desire information regarding the district or how the Board works in 
partnership with the administrative team, please contact Peggy Richter (phone ##) to schedule an 
appointment with me.  While you are undoubtedly familiar with the school district, I would be 
happy to provide information and/or share my insight on the district and the important role 
school directors play in their service on the Board. 
 
Also, you might be interested in attending a workshop for Board Member Candidates … 
WSSDA …  
 
Again, thank you for taking an interest in serving our community, the school district, and the 
students who attend our schools.  Don’t hesitate to contact me if I can provide assistance, 
clarification, or answer questions that you might have at this time.    
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joel Aune 
Superintendent 
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